NEW PLYMOUTH MIDDLE SCHOOL
_______________________________________________________________________October 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

New Plymouth Middle School is excited to be able to offer Google Applications for Education to our 7th and 8th
grade students this year. By partnering with Google Apps for Education, we are opening the door for students to
be able to create, share and save documents between home and school without needing a flash drive or other
device. This means that students can begin work on one computer in one location (like at school) and then go
somewhere else (home, the library, etc.) and still be able to access it and share it.
With your permission, we will supply your student with an assigned personal Google login and password so that
they can access these services. As part of the agreement with Google, NPMS students will not be given email
accounts and will not be able to use any email functions. Once students are given their login information, they
will not be able to change their login or password without school approval. This will allow us to monitor the work
that students create/save/share in the Google sphere. It will also allow you to monitor their work as well. It is
important to note that when students are using their Google accounts at school, the school internet filtering
system will be in place to prevent them from accessing inappropriate content; however, if students are using
computers outside of school, our filters will not work and the student may be able to access inappropriate
materials. We will do our best to protect your child from inappropriate material that might be available when using
the Google account but we also ask that you help monitor your child’s use when not at school.
If you have any questions about our partnership with Google and your child’s usage of it, please contact Sean King at kings@npschools.us or (208)-278-5788.

Thank you,
Sean King, Principal
Shelly Edmunson, Director of Technology

Student Name: _________________________________ Student Grade: _____________________

_____ Please give my child an access code to the Google Apps for Education. I understand that the school will
monitor use at school and that I will need to monitor use outside of school. I understand that my child is
responsible for adhering the schools Acceptable Use Policy (computer use policy) when using the Google account.

_____ My child may not have a Google App for Education account at this time.


Parent Name: _________________________________ Phone Number: _______________________
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Parent Signature: _______________________________ Date: _________________________________
